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Nursery Newsletter - November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been so great to see the children back from the half term so eager to play and learn. Thank you 
to those of you who sent photos of your break. The children have enjoyed looking at them and 
talking about them on the big screen.  

Nursery Nativity 
We are pleased to announce that we will be holding our Nursery Nativity show on Wednesday 
December 6th at 2pm.  All of the children will be given a costume to wear on the day and we will be 
practising our songs for the show over the next few weeks. If your child goes home at lunchtime on a 
Wednesday they can go home and return at 1.30pm to join us for the show. We hope that you can 
all make it.  
 
Drop Off and Pick Up  
Please ensure that you arrive at Nursery on time as it can be upsetting for your child if they arrive 
late. It also means that staff have to leave the activities that they are doing with the other children to 
collect late arrivals from the office.  

Absences 
If your child is unwell or won’t be attending Nursery, please make sure that you call the main office 
to let them know.  
 
Toys and Gadgets 
It is school policy that children do not bring toys or gadgets from home into nursery or school. Items 
can be lost or broken, which can be distressing for the children. If your child wants to bring 
something into Nursery please support us by explaining that they are not allowed to. We do not 
accept responsibility for children’s toys/gadgets.   

Reception Applications 
Please remember to apply for your child’s Reception school place by 15th January 2024. Even if your 
child has an older sibling in school you will still need to apply for a place. If you would like support 
with the application please let me know and we can arrange a time to go through it together. For 
more information please visit https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/schools-and-
education/school-admissions/starting-primary-school 
 
Dates for your diary 
Nursery Nativity – Wednesday December 6th at 2pm. 

If you have any questions regarding your child or the Nursery, please speak to a member of the 
Nursery team. We are looking forward to a really happy and successful year together.  

Thank you 

The Nursery Team 
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